
 
 
 
 

MTN-003C (VOICE-C) Operational Reminder  
CAB Pseudonyms 

 
 

 

Use of pseudonyms for CAB members in VOICE-C 
 

 Group 3 Community Advisory Board (CAB) members interviewed in Focus 
Group Discussions (FGDs) should retain the same pseudonym for any future 
FGDs they participate in. Because Group 3 members meet at multiple times and 
participants’ attendance may overlap in different ways, a unique pseudonym 
should be selected by each member of Group 3.  

 

 

 

Remember:  A participant’s pseudonym will be recorded on his or her 
DEM form if staff or the participant cannot remember what it was.  


